
Travel 
Roadshow

Selective Travel Management
has been appointed as the University’s
travel management company for all 
International Travel from 1st December 2015. 
Please come and meet the team from Selective, 
together with a number of suppliers, at a Travel
Roadshow on:

Tuesday 02 February 2016
Senate Room,
Historic Main Building
10:00am to 3:00pm

PRIZES TO BE WON

This is an excellent opportunity not to be missed.
 For further information please contact the Team,

Tel: 02890 442077,  Email: uog@selective-travel.co.uk


